Payne, Nancy

\d- WR D

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 4:27 PM
To: 'Patrick Starken’

Cc: Payne, Nancy

Subject: RE: Julian Thomas signage
Patrick,

This will have to go on the June agenda.

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer

Asst. Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

p 262.636.9460

f262.636.9545

From: Patrick Starken [mailto:patrick.starken@rusd.org]
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 4:05 PM

To: Rooney, John

Subject: Julian Thomas signage

Hi John,

Can you please help me get on the agenda for the Traffic and Safety commission for this month? Julian
Thomas no longer loads buses at the front of the building. All buses are on the West side of the building.

Best Regards,
Patrick Starken
RUSD Transportation Supervisor

P (262) 631-7138
F (262) 619-4652



